ENRON

Transwestern Pipeline Company

P. O. Box 1188 Houston, Texas 77251-1188 (713) 853-6161

December 2, 1987

Jerry Sexton

Supervisor, District I

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

RE: John L. Cox
Vaca Ridge 4 Federal Com. Well #2
Section 4, T25S, R34E

Dear Mr. Sexton:

In response to your request of November 5, 1987, enclosed are
duplicate copies of the Notice of Well Connection Report on the above
well,

I apologize for the apparent oversight on our part and believe the
enclosed will allow you to complete your file. If you have any
further questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

A - F o

L. A. Finn

Sr. Contract Analyst
LAF:sld
Encls.

cc: File TW #5511
Well File

Part of the Enron Group of Energy Companies






